
July 8, 2019 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are pleased to announce that Soil Safe has joined the GFL Environmental group of 
companies, effective July 5, 2019.  GFL is North America’s fourth largest provider of diversified 
environmental solutions, with operations in both Canada and the United States. Through its 
Infrastructure Group, GFL operates 9 soil remediation facilities in Canada and has over 40 years 
of experience in providing integrated infrastructure services including civil, demolition, 
excavation and shoring.  In merging with GFL, Soil Safe is joining a dynamic, multi-national 
enterprise focused on providing safe, compliant and sustainable environmental solutions for its 
customers with its more than 10,000 employees.  Soil Safe is excited to join the GFL group of 
companies and to continue to expand our soil recycling and sustainable land reclamation services 
in conjunction with GFL’s broad environmental services offerings.  

As our valued customer, please rest assured that the quality service you have relied on from Soil 
Safe for the past 30 years will not change as a result of this transaction. The Soil Safe employees 
have not changed.  Soil Safe and GFL remain firmly committed to providing the highest quality 
innovative solutions to your environmental and recycling needs today, and well into the future.   

Please do not hesitate to contact Mark Smith at Soil Safe if you have any questions.  We will be 
happy to address any questions or concerns you may have.  We are grateful for the opportunity 
you have given Soil Safe to be your soil recycling provider, and we look forward to continuing 
our relationship with you as part of the phenomenal GFL family.   

Sincerely, 

Mark Smith Christian Dover 
Soil Safe President Area Vice-President, GFL Infrastructure 




